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Subject: EUA membership approval 

 

 

 

Dear Professor Olena Karaman, 

 

I am pleased to confirm that the European University Association (EUA) has accepted Luhansk Taras 

Shevchenko National University as Individual Full member. Your application was approved by the EUA 

Board on 21 June 2022. 

 

I would also like to let you know that the EUA Board and Council took the decision to waive the 2022 

membership fee for all our members in Ukraine, as a gesture of support at this time. We hope that this will 

ensure that our Ukrainian members will be able to benefit from membership of the Association, despite the 

extremely challenging circumstances that you are currently facing. This decision is currently valid for this 

year’s membership but will be reviewed by EUA’s decision-making bodies with respect to future years. 

 

We thank you for your interest in strengthening the voice of Europe’s universities and we are looking 

forward to collaborating with you. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

      

  

 

Amanda Crowfoot 

EUA Secretary General 
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